

625, boul. René-Lévesque Ouest 15° étage Montréal (Québec) H3B 1R2

Téléphone : 514 875.8511 1 800 361.4887

Télécopieur: 514 393.9248

www.odg.gc.ca

April 30, 2013

Dear graduate,

A little more than four years ago your lives changed forever, with your acceptance into the Faculty of Dentistry at McGill University.

The fruits of long hours of both academic and clinical work with your fellow students will culminate this spring with your graduation and eventual receipt of an exclusive permit to practise.

The Ordre des dentistes du Québec will be hosting the official oath of office and licensing ceremonies, followed by cocktails, for the entire fourth year class and guests on May 28, 2013.

In a spirit of professionalism and respect we would like to formally encourage all graduates, irrespective of their plans to seek their licences in Quebec, to support their friends and colleagues by attending this very special event.

The graduation ceremonies will be held on Tuesday, May 28, and we will be expecting the new graduates and their guests at 5 p.m. at the Strathcona Anatomy and Dentistry Building, C.P. Leblond Amphitheatre, Room M/1, 3640 University Street, Montreal.

Barry Dolman, DMD

President

Paul J. Allison, BDS, FDSRCS (Eng), PhD

Dean, McGill Faculty of Dentistry